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Territory Co-ordinator Submission.

To Whom It May Concern:

| am increasingly concerned that the revised bill to establish a Territory Co-ordinator will
further decrease the essential nature of our democratic process. This is a worrying trend
seen world-wide.

Too much power given to too few people does nothing to encourage citizens to contribute
to civic process.

The increase of authoritarian government by the removeable of the checks and balances
promotes secrecy and corruption and decreases transparency and accountability. Not a
healthy move.

| think the proposed bill to establish a Territory Co-ordinator should be abandoned and
however inconvenient open, accountable and transparent processes be pursued.

Yours sincerely Graham Kirby. || ||l





